Iwantto setan example that will never be forgotten -Terry Fox

Celebrating Oktoberfest!

September 20th marks the beginning of Oktoberfest and what better way to get in the spirit but with an Oktoberfest week!

To celebrate the German Volksfest, we will be participating in activities such as...

creating Alpine hats
Oktoberfest trivia
baking German pretzels
Oktoberfest party!
an Oktoberfest photoshoot
and learning all about Oktoberfest!

Let's Support Terry Fox!

On September 17th,
we will be celebrating Terry Fox with a
Terry Fox Support Walk
or watching a movie about Terry Fox's story!
We will enjoy coffee and timbits while
reflecting on the amazing example
Terry Fox was and the how we can still
remember and honour him to this day!



Preacher's Ponderings

This month our chapel services will take a closer look at Paul's letter to Timothy. In his first letter, he shares about his life before meeting Jesus acknowledging and confessing his ignorance and unbelief. Yet, he says, "the grace of our Lord overflowed for me with the faith and love that are in Christ Jesus." This just reminded me of the generous compassion that is God, that no matter what our lives may look like, we are held together by Jesus. His love for us is overflowing and his grace is sufficient for all our needs. May we come to understand just how great the Father's love for us really is. If you desire to know more about that, know that our chapel services are open to all and my door is (almost) always open.

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead

Pleasant Manor Post

September 2025

Celebrating September

Labor Day September 1st

Music with Molly September 6th

Grandparents
Day
September 7th

Music with Mendelt September 11th

John Pebble September 16th

Terry Fox Walk and Movie!
September 17th

Oktoberfest Week! September 20th - 30th

Heritage Place



A Very Happy Birthday To...

Yvonne Braun... September 1
Deolinda Pacheco... September 4
Ruslan Ostaptchouk... September 19



A Taste of the World - and a Bit of Home

We hope you enjoyed last month's "Around the World in 31 Days" theme! From Maltese cookies and Japanese cheesecake to empanadas and homemade pasta, we truly tasted our way across the globe. Thank you to the residents and staff who shared stories and photos from their travels - your experiences brought each destination to life!

We've also loved highlighting recipes and stories from our very own residents. This month, we're excited to continue that tradition by making *Connie's famous perogies*! Stay tuned for more delicious memories and shared traditions.

Enjoying Watermelon and Roll Kuchen









Iwantto setan example that will never be forgotten -Terry

A Very Happy Birthday To...

- o Deborah Willms 3rd
- o Jim Griffiths 6th
- o Helen Andres 7th
- o Anne Peters 8th
- o Hugh Bertram 9th
- o Walter Klassen 9th
- o Nick Goertz 10th
- Justina Klassen 11th
- o Liese Regier 11th
- o Irene Daley 11th
- o David Jeffries 12th
- o Marion Janzen 13th
- o Brigitte Ediger 14th
- o Sharron Upper 15th
- o Joanne Greenhalgh 18th
- o Jacob Klassen 19th
- Patricia McLay 22ndNelly Rempel 24th
- Janice Berg 25th
- o Maria Boldt 25th
- Larry Klassen 26th
- o Karen Hildebrandt 26th
- Beatrice Klassen 30th

Terry Fox!

On September 17th, we will be celebrating Terry Fox with a *Terry Fox Support Walk*. Outside the front office at 11am, join us for a short walk with coffee and Timbits when you make a small donation. Looking forward to continuing honoring Terry Fox!



Spotlight on Brad Boland

Brad Boland, a talented singer and multi-instrumentalist from Niagara Falls, is coming to Pleasant Manor! With a wide-ranging repertoire from the 1920s to today, Brad brings joy and nostalgia to every performance. He regularly performs at retirement homes and community events, where his music sparks smiles, memories, and deep emotional connection. Brad's shows are always a memorable experience.

Don't miss Brad live on Tuesday, September 9th at 11:00am in the Garden Court Gazebo! Bring a chair if you are able.

Also, the Viscount concert that was unfortunately rained out has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 21st.



Pleasant Manor Post

September 2025

Celebrating September

Pizza & Games
Night Starts
September 5th

Brad BolandSeptember 9th

Music with
Mendelt
September 11th

Terry Fox Walk September 17th

Hymn Sing with Stephen September 16th & 30th

Catholic Mass September 26th

Birthday Party! September 27th

Preacher's Ponderings

This month our chapel services will take a closer look at Paul's letter to Timothy. In his first letter he shares about his life before meeting Jesus acknowledging and confessing his ignorance and unbelief. Yet, he says, "the grace of our Lord overflowed for me with the faith and love that are in Christ Jesus." This just reminded me of the generous compassion that is God, that no matter what our lives may look like, we are held together by Jesus. His love for us is overflowing and his grace is sufficient for all our needs. May we come to understand just how great the Father's love for us really is. If you desire to know more about that, know that our chapel services are open to all and my door is (almost) always open.

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead

Pizza & Games Night is Back!

Pizza & Games Night kicks off Friday, September 5th - and it's going to be a blast!

Weekly Game Nights
Every Friday at 6:00pm in the Oakview Chapel
Join us for a fun-filled evening of games and great company!

Monthly Pizza & Games

Once a month, we start early - pizza at 5:30pm Come hungry and ready to play!

Sign-up sheets for the pizza night are available at:

- Chapel bulletin board
- Link bulletin board
- Across from the elevator in Creekview

Bring a friend, be a friend - and don't forget to sign up for pizza! We're looking forward to an exciting time of connection, laughter, and plenty of games!